Message

From: Brian Boxer [BBoxer@esassoc.com]

Sent: 7/19/2019 8:47:26 AM

To: Mindala Wilcox [/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=b46bfd8ale12482fb4f973bea21d23c4-Mindala Wilcox]

Subject: Re: Contract Amendment Schedule

Great. Thank youl!

Brian D. Boxer, AICP
916-761-2288
bhoxer@esassoc.com

OnJul 19, 2019, at 8:44 AM, Mindala Wilcox <rmwilcox@citvofinglewood .org> wrote:

We just finalized everything this morning and it's going on Tuesday.
Respectfully,

Mindy Wilcox, AICP : Planning Manager : City of Inglewood

Economic and Community Development Department
Planning Division : One Manchester Boulevard | Inglewood, CA 30301
VI310) 412-5230 : F{310) 412-5681 : mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org

EXCELLENCE in Public Service. QO?\JEP\.’HTMENT to Problem Solving. mETERMiNATIGN to Succeed.

LEASE CONSIDER THE BMVIRONEIENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL.

From: Brian Boxer [maiitn:BBoxer@esassoccnm]
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2019 3:08 PM

To: Mindala Wilcox <srwilop@citvofinglewood.ore>
Subject: Contract Amendment Schedule

Mindy, can you confirm that the City is scheduled to take the contract amendment to the CC next Tuesday?
Thank you.
Brian

Brian 3. Boxer, AICP
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Senior Vice Fresident

Northern Colifornio Regional Director
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bboxer@esassoc.com |




